11557 North Parkview Drive

e Mequon WI 53092

Max Burkett /44—7?

1009 MacArthur Blvd. #6
Oakland CA 94610

Dear Max:

Perhaps PCA NEWSLETTER has not published recently, or
perhaps something has gone awry with my subscription.

I sent my check #843 dated 4-16-79 to my good friend
v\f- Bill Lombardy, payable to PCA and marked for the
PCA Newsletter subscription. The check cleared my

bank 8-21-79.

C}'{/kw Meanwhile, I have received no Newsletters since ¥ol.l
No. 2, of which I received two copies.

I would much appreciate receiving whatever is available,
for the few issues were rather different for chess
periodicals and indeed quite interesting.

Vefy s1ncerely.

4 ome

red Cramer



